
 

 

Coffee and Conversation with Mendon Board of Selectmen- 

Mendon Senior Center 

You are invited to join the Board of Selectmen for coffee and 

conversation at the Senior Center. We will be discussing the proposed 

Police Station along with any questions or concerns you may have about 

issues that impact the community. Please join us, we look forward to 

meeting you. 

 

When: Saturday, April 29, 2017 8:30 AM – 10:30 AM 

   Saturday, May 13, 2017 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

 Where:    Mendon Senior Center- 62 Providence Street 

 


